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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 
 

Notice #    2025-38                                                           Issuing Division: Enforcement Division 

DATE:        May 13, 2025   

TO:             ALL LICENSEES AND INTERESTED PERSONS 

FROM:        Kirk D. Hendrick, Chairman  

SUBJECT: GAMING EMPLOYEE REGISTRATION FEE CHANGES EFFECTIVE JUNE 1, 2025 

 

The Nevada Gaming Control Board’s Enforcement Division announces changes taking effect on 
June 1, 2025, pertaining to the fee amounts for gaming employee registrations. 

Effective June 1, 2025, the gaming employee registration fee will be:  

New and Renewal Applications = $50.00 
Change of Location = $10.00  

(No convenience fee will be charged for online payments) 
 

As a reminder, it is preferred that all applicants pay their gaming employee registration fees 
online.  

The online gaming employee registration system will be offline beginning at 5:00 p.m. on Friday, 
May 30, 2025. Any applications must be completed and submitted by Human Resources prior 
to this time. The system will resume operations on Monday, June 2, 2025, at approximately 9:00 
am.  

Please contact the Employee Registration Unit at (702) 486-3340 with any questions. 


